
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                               Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

January 17, 2024 

 

Dear HCS Community: 

 

Clear Lungs, Bright Futures:  Understanding Vaping and Smoking 

The following link may help parents with conversations around the dangers of vaping and smoking.  This 

material is provided by the Cook Center for Human Connection and www.PartentGuidance.org.    

https://www.hartlandschools.us/Superintendent-Updates/index.html (scroll down to the bottom of the page and 

click on the English or Spanish version of the article)  

 

Hartland Graduates Perform for the University of Michigan 

Mr. Brad Laibly, Hartland High School Band Director, must be extremely proud of the success Hartland High 

School students have beyond high school.  He stated in a recent newspaper article that he estimates up to 10% 

of his graduates go on to perform in college bands.  Thank you for your guidance and for providing the 

environment where our Eagles can thrive.    

 

 
Standing (from left): Makenna Usher (Class of 2023), Tony Chyo (2023),  

Audrey Schuster (2020), and Ethan Markby (2020).  

Front row: Sarah Horst (2021) 
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2024 Youth Appreciation Nominations Now Being Accepted 

The 2023-24 Youth Appreciation Nomination Form is now available at https://bit.ly/YouthAppreciation2024.              

Areas to consider when selecting your nominee may include: outstanding community service, good judgement 

and choices, perseverance and overcoming hardships, support and encouragement of others, loyalty or 

teamwork, and special achievement beyond grades.  I challenge staff to nominate at least one outstanding young 

person for this honor.  Nominations are due by 3:00 p.m. on February 16, 2024.   

Note:  you may nominate up to (2) individuals.   

 

Kindergarten Enrollment Update 

Please be aware that enrollment for the 2024-25 school year opens on February 1, 2024.  Enrolling prior to 

February 1, 2024 may place your child in the current school year, 2023-24, which you do not want.   

Hartland Family Winterfest coming to Heritage Park 

The Hartland Family Winterfest is coming to Heritage Park on Saturday, February 10th.  

This is a free event from 1:00-dusk in the space adjacent to All Saints Lutheran Church off Highland Road.  

This year, the event will feature bingo with prizes, an entertainment tent, bonfires, cookie decorating, a craft fair 

(All Saints Lutheran Church), Hartland SOUP (All Saints Lutheran Church), photos with live reindeer, 

sledding, food from the Teen Center, and fireworks at dusk. Come out and enjoy the fun! 

 

Career Technology Open House (CTE) 

The CTE Open House continues to be a successful event.  Parents and students were impressed with the 

opportunities that the CTE department provides to our students.  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Education Vice President Kristin Coleman checks things out along with many other parents and 

students, while others learn about the programs offered through CTE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students check out the Computer-aided Drafting program 
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Teacher Mike Zielinski shares information about the building trades with interested students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Checking out the robotics programs available in HCS. 

 

Thank you, Hartland and LESA CTE teachers, for the opportunity to learn more about these programs.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

 

 

“Dirty waters don’t stop plants from growing, so don’t let negative words stop your progress.” 

-Unknown 

          



 


